
 

President 
Mr Paul Sinclair 
Australia 
Chief Executive Officer 
Dr Catherine Duggan 
Netherlands 
Scientific Secretary 
Dr Rebecka Isaksson 
UK 

Professional Secretary 
Mr Luís Lourenço 
Portugal 
Interim Education Secretary 
Dr Naoko Arakawa 
UK 
Vice Presidents: 
Dr Prosper Hiag 
Cameroon  

Dr Marianne Ivey 
USA  
Dr Donald Mager 
USA  
Ms Raquel Martínez 
Spain 
Mr Robert Moss 
Netherlands 
 

Dr Virginia Olmos 
Uruguay 
Mr Lars-Åke Söderlund 
Sweden 
FIPEd Chair 
Prof. John Pieper 
USA 
 

Chairman of the Board  
of Pharmaceutical  
Sciences 
Prof. Giovanni Pauletti 
USA 
Chairman of the Board  
of Pharmaceutical  
Practice 
Mr Daragh Connolly 
Ireland 

 

Mr. Bogdan Chiriac 
President 
Association of Pharmacies and Pharmacists from Romania – AFFR  
Lascăr Catargi nr. 1 
7000107 Iași 
Romania  
 

The Hague, 23 September 2024 
      Ref.: GS002327 /CD/SK/RvK 
 
Dear Mr. Bogdan Chiriac,  
 
It is with great pleasure that, on behalf of the FIP Bureau and the FIP Council, FIP 
welcomes your organisation as a member organisation. The Council decided with a 
majority vote to admit your organisation to FIP membership during the Council 
Meeting, which took place on 31st August 2024 in Cape Town, South Africa. 
 
Your membership of FIP will offer many benefits including: 
 

• Access to global trends and advances through newsletters, other publications, 
and congress sessions 

• Knowledge of best practices through a global database of projects and reports  
• Evidence on activities, services and policies 
• Personalised support on practice and advocacy through one-to-one consultancy 
• Advocacy tools and support through FIP statements, joint declarations and more 
• Being part of a global network of pharmacy leaders through virtual and face-to-

face contact 
 
I invite you to review the attached presentation, which will give you an in-depth 
description of these benefits. 
 
I also encourage you to visit the FIP website, www.fip.org, which contains member-
organisation-only content. You can access this website with your organisation’s 
Member ID and password which will be emailed to you shortly.  
 
We would welcome an introduction meeting with your organisation and leadership to 
provide an overview of FIP, our programmes, engagement opportunities, and. Please 
provide us with options of dates and times when you are available to schedule this 
meeting in the coming weeks.  
 
In order for our organisations to maintain close contact and to ensure you receive all 
our communications, please complete the contact information form in the attached 
Word document.  
 
Furthermore, we shall be sending you an invoice for 2025 membership fees soon. Kindly 
note that it is a requirement to pay the annual membership fee in order to officially 
become a Member Organisation of FIP.  
 

http://www.fip.org/
https://www.fip.org/login_members
https://www.fip.org/login_members


 

Please find attached the FIP logo, which you are welcome to place on your 
organisation’s website to show that you are a member of FIP.  
 
All that remains is for us to thank you for your interest and support for the one global 
voice for pharmacists and pharmaceutical scientists. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
 
 
Dr Catherine Duggan, PhD FRPharmS  
Chief Executive Officer 

 
 


